
Introducing pricing transparency 
 

Everything is bigger in Texas: our football teams, our state fair, and unfortunately, the 
number of people who are uninsured. In 2018, Texas led the nation as the least insured 
state with 17.7% of residents being uninsured, an increase from 17.3% the year before. 

At Village Health Partners, we strive to provide patients with accessible care – whether 
you have insurance or not – so we’d like to introduce our pricing transparency! 

Just because you don’t have insurance doesn’t mean you should expect surprises when 
you get your bill. We’re committed to transparency in all aspects of your healthcare 
journey, including what you’re paying for it. You can find a list of our most common 
services and their costs here. 

And, in case you didn’t know, we offer a 30% discount on most major services, exams, 
tests and screenings for cash-pay patients without insurance to make seeing your 
physician more accessible than ever! 

Are you ready to meet with a physician who is committed to a patient-centered 
approach? Find your cost here and then call (972)599-9600 or click here to schedule an 
appointment. 

https://www.texastribune.org/2019/09/10/texas-has-most-people-without-health-insurance-nation-again/
https://www.texastribune.org/2019/09/10/texas-has-most-people-without-health-insurance-nation-again/
https://villagehealthpartners.com/cash-pricing
https://villagehealthpartners.com/cash-pricing
https://villagehealthpartners.doctorlogic.com/directory?name=&procedure=&role=&facility=
https://villagehealthpartners.com/cash-pricing
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